
 

 

                                                                                                                           15th December 2020 

 
 
Dear Resident, 
 

Building Works Update #2 
 

Further to our recent letter regarding construction work at St Edmund’s, we wish to advise   
demolition work is scheduled to start from Monday 21st December, 2020 up until Australia Day, 
Tuesday 26th January, 2021.  
 
Demolition and/or excavation using machinery of any kind will be limited to between 7.00am 
and 5.00pm Monday to Friday, with a respite break of 45 minutes between 12 noon and 
1.00pm. No demolition and/or excavation using machinery of any kind will occur on 
Saturdays, Sundays or public holidays. 
 

All building activities undertaken will occur in accordance with the conditions of Development 
Application approval as set forth by Ku-ring-gai Council. 
 
Further information and regular updates, including the Construction Traffic Management Plan 
(CTMP) can be found on our College website www.stedmunds.nsw.edu.au/our-
college/facilities-and-masterplan/  
 

The site contacts for all construction-related issues can be directed to the following people; 
 
Andries van der Walt (0437 017 720)   Rohrig Construction Site Manager 
David Campbell (0498 000 266)  Rohrig Construction Manager  
Dane Malone (0431 835 303)   Rohrig Contracts Administrator 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Jon Franzin                                                                             
Principal              
St Edmund’s College                                                
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